
We Welcome You To 

SPICELAND FRIENDS CHURCH 
February 25, 2024 

“Unto thee, O Lord, do I lift up my soul. O my God, I trust in thee”  
(Psalm 25:1-2). 
 

 

 PRELUDE                                           Tim Wilkinson, Pianist 

   WELCOME   

* WORSHIP IN SONG     #18, #572 
“Let’s Just Praise the Lord” 

“Blessed Assurance” 

   PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

 PRESENTATION OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS    

 CHILDREN’S STORY  Amanda Judge 
  All children will be worshipping with us until after the 
  children’s story. Preschool to grade 5 are invited to go  
  to Junior Church. Junior High will meet every other Sunday. 

Nursery is available for parents with babies or toddlers. 
 
 SHARING OUR HEARTS  

 PASTORAL PRAYER  

  SCRIPTURE  Libby Hinshaw 
Acts 8:4 – 17; 26 - 31 

  MESSAGE David Brock 
“The Good News Is for Everyone” 

 COMMUNION AFTER THE MANNER OF FRIENDS  
  And I will ask the Father, and he will give you another 
advocate to help you and be with you forever – the Spirit of truth. 
John 14:16 – 17 
 
 

* SONG OF DEDICATION #344 
“Grace Greater than All Our Sin” 

* BENEDICTION David Brock 

* POSTLUDE                               #532 
“Only Believe” 

 
* All who are able may stand 

                                      _______________________ 
 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES  

MONDAY – WALKING GROUP – 10:00 a.m. 

MONDAY – C.E. 6:30 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY – WALKING GROUP – 10:00 a.m. 

WEDNESDAY – SPRING STUDIES CONTINUE!  Meal at 6:00; Studies at 
 6:45 p.m.  The Little Liar by Mitch Albom (David and 
 Nancy); “Basics of the Faith” (Eric); and “The Truth 
 Project” (Joey & Rachel Heindl). 

THURSDAY – BIBLE STUDY – 11:00 a.m. in the Mary M. Room.  
 Nancy Wadman will be leading a study of the book,  
 Resilient, by John Eldredge. Books are available for $15. 

THURSDAY – CROCHETING GROUP – 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

If you have a Prayer Concern that you would like to share, please fill 
out, sign, and date a green card found in the pew rack and place it in 
the offering plate. You may pick up a sheet listing Prayer Concerns in 
the Welcome Center or at the west door. 
 



Email Address for Prayer Requests – spicelandfriends@hotmail.com 
or call/text David, Eric, or Nancy.  
 
Food Donations – During this cold weather, be extra 
mindful of those who need assistance. Continue to 
bring non-perishable food items which will be given to 
Titan Children’s Food Fund which serves needy students 
at Tri Elementary School. A collection box is in the Welcome Center. 
 
199 Years and Counting:  From the New Castle Courier in 1884:  
John, the well-known horse belonging to William Unthank, departed 
this life on Tuesday at the ripe old age of 28 years. He perhaps 
attended church more often than any other horse in Henry County. 
 
Easter Choir: Practices will be Mondays in March at 7:00 p.m. 
March 4, 11, 18, 25 (Singing Easter Sunday at 10:30) See Tasha, 
Connie, or Hayley 
 
Life Lifter to Share:  “I am the vine; you are the branches. If you 
remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit; apart from me 
you can do nothing”. John 15:5 
 
Happy Birthday to:  Bill Brown, March 3 
 
 
Greeter:  Josh Pew 
Ministry Coordinator:  Nancy Wadman   
Communications Coordinator:  Lisa Knotts 

 
 

 
 

Spiceland Friends 
 

 
401 West Main St., P. O. Box 27, Spiceland, IN  47385 

 
Morning Worship − 10:30 A.M. 

David Brock, Pastor Eric Bowman, Associate Pastor 
Cell:  524-4428 Cell:  524-8126 

Church (765) 987-7835 
E-mail: spicelandfriends@frontier.com   

www.spicelandfriends.org 


